
DATE: June 5, 2020 

TO: CMSP Contracted Health Centers 

SUBJECT: Path to Health Invitation to Participate 

• CMSe
GOVERNING BOARD 

We'd like to invite your health center to join health centers across California that are currently 
participating in the Path to Health Pilot Project. Path to Health provides primary care for 
undocumented adults 26 years and older that are enrolled in an emergency services only 
(restricted scope) Medi-Cal program aid code and reside in one of the thirty-five (35) CMSP 
counties. Covered Path to Health services include: 

■ Office visits, preventive screenings, adult immunizations with primary care providers or
specialists at contracted health centers

• Prescription medications (specialty medications excluded) with $5 copay and $1,500
limit

For a complete listing of Path to Health covered procedures and prescription medications, 
please visit https://mypathtohealth.org/resources/. 

Contracted health centers enroll eligible patients in Path to Health through a secure online 
enrollment system. Billing for Path to Health covered services can begin the same day the 
health center enrolls an eligible patient. Reimbursement for covered services is based upon 
the health center's CMSP contracted encounter rate. 

CMSP contracted health centers, not currently participating in Path to Health, can join Path 
to Health by following these steps: 

Action Date(s) 

STEP 1: Completed the attached Path to Health Application 
Form and email the form to akellen@cmspcounties.org 

STEP 2: Sign a Path to Health Provider Agreement 
Amendment 

STEP 3: Complete Enrollment System User Access Forms 

STEP 4: Participate in Claims & Billing Training Webinar 

STEP 5: Participate in Enrollment System Training Webinar 

STEP 6: Go-Live, Start Enrolling Patients in Path to Health 

By July 6, 2020 

By July 17, 2020 

By July 20, 2020 

July 28, 2020 at 10 AM or 
August 6, 2020 at 1 :30 PM 

July 29, 2020 at 10 AM or 
August 4, 2020 at 1 :30 PM 

August 10, 2020 

County Medical Services Program Governing Board I 1545 River Park Drive, Suite 435 I Sacramento, CA 95815 

Phone: 916.649.2631 I Fax: 916.649.2606 I www.cmspcounties.org 



The next time for health centers to apply to join Path to Health will be in September 2020. 

If you have any questions regarding the Path to Health Pilot Project or if your health center is 
interested in joining, please contact Alison Kellen, Program Manager, at (916) 649-2631 ext. 
119 or akellen@cmspcounties.org. Additionally, please visit https://mypathtohealth.org/news 
for a copy of this letter and the Path to Health provider enrollment form. 

Please join us in this important effort! 

Sincerely, 

Kari Brownstein 
Administrative Officer 

Attachment 




